
 

 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1597/22-23                              07.12.2022 
 

on 8th December 2022. Kindly ensure that all the dues are paid before 

attending the PTM. 

 

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Further to Circular No.1595 dated 30.11.2022 regarding onsite PTM 

 
CIRCULAR  


